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LOUIS BERGER & ASSOUATES INC g Engineers o Economusts « Planners

7637 Hull Street Road Telenhone: (B04i 674-1864

Suite 100 Telecomer: 8041 A74-1871
Richmond, VA 23235 USA

May 17, 1994

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I, Nuclear Materials Safety Section
101 Marietta Street, Suite 2900

Atlanma, GA 30323

ATTENTION: Mr. John Potter:

This is a request for an amendment to our present license (No. 45-25078-01). We request the foilowing
revisions be made to our current license:

1) Change of address to:
Louis Berger & Associates, Inc.
7637 Hull Street Road, Suiie 100
Richmond, VA 23235
Attention: John Epperly
Phone: (804) 674-1864

2) Condition 10
Revise to read: Licensed material may be stored at 7637 Huil Street Road, Richmond,
VA and at temporary job sites of the licensee anywhere in the United States where the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission maintains jurisdiction for regulating the use of
licensed matenal.

3) Condition 11
Revised the Radiation Protection Officer from Nabil Bejjani to John Epperly (Certificate
anached).

4) Condition 12
Revised Nabil Bejjani to John Epperly

Attached is a revised Radiarion Safety Program, a list of individuals who will operate the nuclear gaug:.
and a copy of their certificates, and a sketch of the job site facility and the Richmond Office -ility
indicating where we plan to store the gauges when not in use.

Also attached is our check for $360 for processing this request. Thank you for your assistance. Should
it be necessary, please do not hesitate to contact me at (804) 674-1864.

Sincerely,
r 2
" John E. Epperlya'/

Design Manager
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